
 

 

 

 

FEDUSA and PSA Workers’ Day celebration invitation: 

Limpopo  
 

The PSA in collaboration with FEDUSA will be celebrating Worker’s Day on Monday 1 May 2023 from 

09H00. The celebration will be held in Capricorn District, Polokwane at Jack Botes Hall, Church Street 

opposite the Department of Transport and Community Services and Public Works, Work Towers building. 

PSA members are hereby invited on behalf of FEDUSA to attend and requested to confirm attendance 

per districts to the following employees on or before Tuesday, 25 April 2023 to the emails addresses 

below: 

 

•  Capricorn District - Ms Winnie Manganyi at winnie.manganyi@psa.co.za  

•  Sekhukhune Districts - Ms Queen Seema at queen.seema@psa.co.za  

•  Waterberg District - Ms Christine Mabu at christine.mabu@psa.co.za  

•  Vhembe District - Ms Caroline Vorster at caroline.vorster@psa.co.za  

•  Mopani District - Ms Lucky Kganyago at lucky.kganyago@psa.co.za  

 

Common transport will be arranged based on the confirmation of available members per district only. The 

pick-up points will be communicated as soon as the list of interested attendees is received.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA union can contact Ms. Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 and Mr 

Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995 or the PSA Provincial Office on 015 295 0500 
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